
 

 

 

 

 

 

DEALERS’ CHOICE AUTO AUCTION 

 
 

Notice of Last Auction and Cessation and Suspension of Business 
 

To All of Our Loyal Customers at Dealers’ Choice Auto Auction: 
 
Thank you for your business. 

 
We regret to inform you that our last auto auction will take place on Monday, November 8, 
2021. 

 
We will cease conducting any further business after this last sale date.  You must pick-up your 
vehicles, finalize all transactions, get all of your funds in, and all of the title paper-work     to the 
vehicles no later than November 19, 2021. Our policies and procedures as stated in our website 
will continue to be effective through our last auction sale. Please review your dealer 
agreements and review our policies which can be viewed on our website at 
HTTPS://www.dcautoauction.net. 

 
Should you have any questions, please call Tirza Rivera, at (562) 424-9490 or email your 
inquiries to: info@dcautoauction.net.  
 

Thank you again for your patronage. 
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